SBWGA-18 General Meeting Minutes from the November 2, 2021 General Meeting

The meeting was called to order by President Carol Bidwell at 12:52 PM. Approximately 65 members were in attendance.

With no changes or additions, the minutes from the October General Meeting and the October financials, both were approved as posted.

The election of the 2022 Board was held. There were no additional nominations from the membership. Therefore the slate of nominees was voted on by the members present. The following members were elected to the 2022 SBWGA-18 Board: Ann Stonecipher, President; Nancy Sartor, Vice President; Jo Ann Ellison, Secretary; Patty Mawe, Treasurer; Francie Entz, Tuesday Play Day Chair; Lisa Graff, Special Tournament Chair; Sandi Chester, Handicap Chair; and Deanna McCann, Membership Chair.

Carol reminded members to submit their 2022 applications and to clearly print their information to ensure accuracy.

Ann Chatham thanked the membership for their continued support and generosity toward YOTO. Members contributed 1,163 pairs of socks for the annual sock drive. YOTO has requested Christmas ornaments for the young people. Ann has tags on which members are asked to inscribe inspirational messages that will be attached to each ornament. Ann will be collecting the ornaments and bringing them to YOTO.

The teams for the two-day Solheim Cup match play tournament were announced by the Bikers Co-captains Debra Finn and Mary Floerke and the Surfers Co-captains Nancy Sartor and Angie Denahan. The format is as follows: Day 1 - 9 hole Scramble and 9 hole Net Best Ball; Day 2 - 9 hole Chapman and 9 hole Net Best Ball.

There was no new business. The meeting was adjourned at 1:37 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Carol Bidwell